PAUL DUDLEY WHITE, M. D. 264 BEACON STREET BOSTON, MASS.

CONSULTATION BY APPOINTMENT

8 October 1964

Dr. Ancel Keys c/o Dr. M. Karvonen Institute of Occupational Health Haartmanninkatu 1 Helsinki, Finland

Dear Ancel:

Just a line to thank you for all your pains and work for the conference in Helsinki.

We finally got down to brass tacks in the last day and I think discussed the subject quite adequately, although we drew no final conclusions. Perhaps you established further ideas in Karelia. How long did you stay there or are you still there?

Best wishes to you all.

Sincerely yours,

Saul

P.S. I am sending a copy of this letter to Minneapolis in case you have already returned.

PDW:fa